
   

 

 

 

 
 

JOHNSON PARKWAY REGIONAL TRAIL 
Construction update, Volume 4: August 11 – August 18, 2020 

WHAT’S HAPPENING WHAT TO EXPECT 

STAY CONNECTED 

• Construction has started on the north end 

of the project and is focusing on: 

- Retaining wall north of Ames Avenue 

- Removal of stumps south of 7th Street  

- Storm water infiltration construction 

between the trail and sidewalk south of 

Magnolia Avenue 

- Removal of pavement and curb and 

gutter at Magnolia Avenue for storm 

sewer installation 

- Removal of roadway pavement and 

sidewalk north of 7th Street 

 
 

• Beginning Thursday, August 13, Johnson 

Parkway will be closed from 7th Street to 

Ames Avenue  

- A signed detour directing traffic to White 

Bear Avenue will be in place 

- Pedestrian access will be maintained via 

the west sidewalk area 

• For the next few weeks, Magnolia and 

Ames Avenues will be closed to install 

storm sewer and trail crossings  

 
 

• Visit the project website at: www.stpaul.gov/departments/public-works/projects/johnson-

parkway-regional-trail 
 

• Sign up for project updates on the project website 
 

• Contact the project manager:  

Don Pflaum 

E: don.pflaum@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

P: (651) 266-9147 
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